From:

Sheri Syms <

Sent:

September 24, 2018 9:09 AM

To:

Office of the Legislative Counsel

Cc:

Justice Minister

Subject:

Bill 27 - Animal Protection Act

Dear Ms. Arab, Mr. Furey and Mr. Hebb,

I am writing today to ask, beg and plead that you please support Bill 27 - Animal Protection Act. I have watched and read the rival opinions to the Bill by the dog breeders in Nova Scotia and we are not in agreement with their opposing opinions to delay this from proceeding.

In reading some of the opposing opinions, I would have to ask, "why would those breeders or any animal owner not welcome a SPCA agent into their home IF the conditions of their home / breeding space meet standards?

To me it surely seems like these people are trying to hide something and/or misinform others of actual facts.

As animal lovers, we are in favor of this bill to pass and become law.

We are asking that you PLEASE support this bill - to make it LAW, to give every animal a fighting chance and allow their life to matter.

thanks for your consideration. Sheri Syms and Alex Forest Glenforest Drive, Halifax